
2020 MOUSBC SENIOR CHAMPIONSHIPS 

STARLITE LANES, LEBANON, MO 

COVID-19 POLICIES 

As you probably expect, in order to hold this 

event, we will be subject to the guidelines of 

the CDC, the State of Missouri, and Laclede 

County for occupancy limits and social  

distancing procedures. 

1. Starlite Lanes in Lebanon has 16 lanes, and we’ll be using all of them on some squads.  With three Doubles 

teams to a pair, that puts our maximum squad size at  48.  Allowing for tournament staff and bowling center 

staff, we will be able to stay under the 50% occupancy number of 65. 

2. We are asking that no spectators accompany you while you are bowling your squad.  If there is a specific need 

for this to happen, please contact the bowling center to make arrangements ahead of time.  It will ultimately be 

the bowling center’s decision whether this can happen or not, based on squad sizes. 

3. While we understand that this is both a bowling event and a social event, we ask that when you’re finished 

bowling your squad, if there is a squad following yours, that you pack up and exit the building expeditiously.  We 

have added one hour between the Saturday afternoon and evening squads to make that easier.  Sunday morning 

will still be challenging.  We need your cooperation. 

4. We will NOT be allowing check-in for any squad earlier than one-hour prior to the squad starting time. 

5. Masks are strongly recommended anytime you’re on the concourse, making use of restrooms, ordering from 

snack bar or bar, or interacting with the front desk.  Masks are not mandated in Laclede County.  Tournament 

staff will be encouraged to wear masks when interacting with tournament bowlers.   

6. Tournament recaps will not be used for reporting scores to the tournament office.  We will get the scores from 

the scoring system, so it is important that you make sure the score in the computer system is correct.  We will 

pass out recaps for your use at the lanes.  If you’d like a record of your scores, we recommend that you take a 

picture of the recap with your phone. 

7. We reiterate our change in tournament policies for this year.  We are waiving all late fees, taking entries up until 

30 minutes prior to a squad if lanes are available.  We will issue refunds FOR ANY REASON up until the end of the 

tournament.  PLEASE, if you’re feeling ill on the weekend you are scheduled to bowl, stay home.  If you have  

issue with any of our policies, please understand that we are doing what we think is best for the event, and we 

understand if you disagree.  Just ask for a refund. 


